
It has been an interesting week for our students.
ACADEMICS

● With the first semester coming to a close, this week is exam week.
Our students have been working extra hard to solidify their grades.

● Next semester we will be in the new high school building, which is
sure to be a very exciting transition. As teachers finish packing,
students are wrapping up tests for the last time in the old high
school. We are very excited for the move in January.

EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES
● Rage cage coming out to support basketball

○ Girls basketball beat Bellefontaine
● The Girls Bowling team won their first tournament championship in

the history of the program.
● Swim Season just started
● German Program donated canned goods to one of our local

organizations
● Student council made a one thousand dollar donation to the

Neighborhood Bridges Program
● For the Holiday Season Student Council also donated 150 meals to

the Hope House.


